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IAM/SOUTHWEST AIRLINES NCP NEGOTIATIONS UPDATE 
 
 

Dear Sisters and Brothers: 
 
The January 21-23, 2025, date for negotiations will need to be rescheduled, we will inform the members of the new dates as 

soon as they are available. Your IAM negotiation committee will continue to work on the remaining articles to get you the contract 
that you deserve 

 
We appreciate your support. 

 
 
 
Sincerely and fraternally, 
 
 

John M. Coveny, Jr.                                                                                        Oralia “Lollie” Beecher 
President/Directing General Chair                                                                 General Chair 

Oralia “Lollie” Beecher 
         General Chair 

David Asher                                                                                                      Erica Small 
 Committee Member                                                                                         Committee Member 

Erica Small 
               Committee Member 
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